
Stop line shifts just 
southeast of driveway

Stop line shifts south 
about 10 feet for 

improved sight lines

Left turn lane eliminated, 
shifting northwest-bound 
lanes to the southwest in 

order to achieve 
adequate sight lines

NW Richmond Beach Road & 15th Ave NW Intersection Modifications
• Residents and business patrons have experienced challenges entering and exiting the driveway at 1440/1442 NW 

Richmond Beach Road due to its current close proximity southeast of the stop line for the northwest-bound 
traffic.

• Changes shown in this diagram are intended to improve turns to and from the driveway at 1440/1442 NW 
Richmond Beach Rd which serves some businesses and 11 residences. These changes will ensure driveway users 
can exit and enter in any direction.

• Sight lines from the driveway to the north leg of 15th Ave NW will be limited, however there is adequate stopping 
sight distance for drivers on the roadway which mitigates potential conflicts.

• This configuration will eliminate the northwest-bound left turn lane, keeping all westbound traffic in a shared 
lane. This is not anticipated to cause significant increased delay since left turn volumes are low (about 30 in the 
PM peak). The revisions elongate the intersection which will make it operate somewhat less efficiently. 

• These changes will be implemented by the end of October 2019, weather dependent or Spring 2020.


